
 

 

 

Spring 2024 Update 

PLSD 

  
PLSD Improvement Project Continues 
Phase II, the expansion portion of the project, started in late fall 2023 in the 
Outlet Association. Crews continued working until the ground froze but have 
returned and completed the main line work in the Outlet Association. They 
continue moving to the north as excavation work is completed and are 
currently working in the Bullhead Bay neighborhood. We appreciate your 
patience and support with this project! 
 

Sump Pump Discharge Not Allowed After April 1st  
Customers in need of sump pumps over the winter months should move their 
sump pump discharge hoses to the outside by April 1st.  Springtime ground 
water taxes the sewer system, so complying with the April 1st deadline helps 
alleviate additional burden on the system. PLSD reminds you that you must 
complete a sump pump permit as required by Ordinance 13.  You can find the 
permit form on our website.   
 

PLSD Reminds You to Provide Access 
As we continue to make improvements, PLSD reminds all cabin owners that 
you must maintain your property free of encroachments on system 
components such as manholes, lift stations, and clean out accesses.  Cabin 
owners provided an easement to PLSD when the system was constructed 
years ago that grants access to the property to work on the sewer 
system.  Examples of obstruction include landscaping, fences, arbors, lamp 
posts, signs, swing sets, sidewalks, retaining walls, garages, out buildings, 
etc.  When necessary, PLSD will remove any encroachments to gain access, as 
needed, at the cabin owner’s expense.  
 

PLSD Reminds You to Locate Underground Utilities 
When performing any construction work on your property be sure to properly 
locate your underground utilities on your property.  Generally, the contractor 
hired to complete your project will make the request; however, if performing 
the work yourself, be sure to make the request.  SD One Call is a universal 
service used by contractors and homeowners to request utility locate 
services.   
 

PLSD Offers Automatic Withdrawal Payment Option 
PLSD’s bank (Dacotah Bank) drafts your account on the 20th day of the billing 
month (3/20 & 9/20). If not enrolled, please consider it.  It’s a safe, secure, 
and an affordable option.  If you’re interested, please complete the 
enrollment form found on our website, and return to our office. 

 
   
 

 

 

2023/2024 PLSD Trustees: 

• Iver Finnesand, President 

• Josh Bartos, Vice 

President 

• Kim Remily, Trustee 

 

2024 Meeting Dates: 

• April 12, 2024 

• May 10, 2024 

• June 14, 2024 

• July 12, 2024 

• August 9, 2024 

• September 13, 2024 

• October 11, 2024 

• November 8, 2024 

Agenda is posted on the 

website 24 hours prior to the 

meeting.   

Pickerel Lake 
 Sanitary District 

 

2908 Peabody Avenue 
Grenville, SD  57239 

605.486.0069 (Office) 
605.467.1503 (Maintenance) 

www.PLSDistrict.org 
info@plsdistrict.org 

 
 

 

 

https://e70bb496-6487-4e79-aaf9-8a5357866a74.filesusr.com/ugd/2b1508_5b20800995d94078a5fe60bced659b64.docx?dn=Sump_Pump_Discharge_Permit.docx
https://www.sdonecall.com/
https://www.plsdistrict.org/rates-fees
http://www.plsdistrict.org/
mailto:info@plsdistrict.org

	PLSD
	Pickerel Lake
	Sanitary District
	Spring 2024 Update


